
April 4, 2022 

Letter Sent (via email) to the Community Law Center 
 

From: Mary Cook <marycookcp@gmail.com> 

Date: Mon, Apr 4, 2022 at 2:39 PM 

Subject: Bridgett Simmons, Esq 

To: <kristined@communitylaw.org>, <Denice@communitylaw.org>, 

<shanar@communitylaw.org>, <moniques@communitylaw.org> 
 

Dear Friends at Community Law Center, 

 

The North College Park Community Association (NCPCA) wants you to know how much we 

have appreciated the assistance of Ms. Bridgett Simmons, Esq.  

 

Ms. Simmons graciously accepted our request for assistance to review, understand, and respond 

to legal matters that affect our community, particularly the recent Prince George's County 

Zoning Code rewrite.  College Park continues to expand at an astounding pace.  As we have 

moved through the rewrite process, Ms. Simmons has been extraordinary in extrapolating 

salient points unique to NCPCA and initiating critical responses to the City and County 

Councils. 

 

Because of her efforts, Ms. Simmons is well respected within NCPCA and among our City and 

County Councilmembers. Her work is always received with positive reviews, and she is looked 

upon as an authority by all parties involved. 

 

Please realize this note cannot truly convey how valuable the assistance of Ms. Simmons has 

been to us.  Her knowledge, expertise, and effort has had a positive and significant impact. Ms. 

Simmons has made a remarkable difference and continues to do so, especially now as the 

implementation and application of zoning issues continue to be challenging for us. Our board 

anticipates her work will evolve as we are faced with the challenges of keeping the character of 

our community. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Mary C. Cook 

President  

NCPCA 
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